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The Trustees 
The Twentieth Century Society 
70 Cowcross Street 
London 
EC1M 6EJ 

Nomination for Trustee and Director of The Twentieth Century Society 
Annual General Meeting: 6 July 2024 

I confirm that I am a current member of The Twentieth Century Society and that I am willing to stand 
for election as a Director and Trustee of the Society at the 2024 AGM  

I understand that the following information is required by the Companies Registry and the Charity 
Commission: 

Title Ms 

Forenames Emma Louise 

Surname England 

Previous forenames, surname N/A 

Occupation/employment status Head of International RIBA / Full time permanent 

Nationality British 



Other directorships, and charity 
trusteeships 

None at present 

BIOGRAPHICAL SUMMARY OF NOMINEE 

(About a hundred words outlining career, and what I will bring to the Society) 

I have a lifelong passion for modern architecture with over twenty years’ experience working with 
architects and championing good design.  Having studied history of architecture for my degree, I 
worked at the Richard Rogers Partnership and then moved to the RIBA as Director for the 
Yorkshire Region and now as Head of International Membership Experience.   

I bring significant expertise in engagement strategies, membership campaigns, awards and 
partnership working with diverse stakeholder groups in the built environment for profile raising 
and recruitment and retention. I can also bring a huge network of contacts both in the UK and 
Internationally and commercial experience of securing sponsorship, winning bids and securing 
contracts to fund projects.  

The protection and conversation of modern buildings is critical from a heritage perspective and as 
part of the battle against climate change.  C20 has opportunities to grow the profile of the society 
and reach new audiences by advocating for re-invention and re-use of modern buildings and I am 
keen to bring my skills and energy to support this important work.  
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